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May 2023 
 
Dear Vendors and Exhibitors, 
 
The 63rd New Mexico Genealogical Society Conference is nearing.  We have tables available for 
vendors/exhibitors.  The fee for each table is $50. The table is a 6’x30” table, draped, one chair, and 
Wi-Fi. The room is locked at night.   
 
The setup of the exhibit/vendor room will be: 
 
August 11, at 7:00 am –9:00 set up. Open until 4:45 pm.  
August 12, open from 8:00 – 4:30, set up and doors close at 4:45. 
 
There will be NMGS volunteers on hand to help and direct you to the tables, etc.  There is a west 
side drop off, parking area that is accessible for dollies and would make bringing in items much 
easier. 
 
If you have questions, please let us know and we are looking forward to celebrating the 63rd NMGS 
Conference. 
 
**Deadline to reserve a table(s) is August 6, 2023. Vendors merchandise must be genealogy related.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
Henrietta M. Christmas  
NMGS Conference Chair 
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